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Critical Keyworker and Vulnerable Children - Information for Opening 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Further to our communication yesterday, and your request for a school place, please find below details 
of the Critical Keyworker and Vulnerable provision from tomorrow. 

Children should arrive and leave at the same time their existing year group bubbles. These are: 

Year R - Start 8.20am Leave 2.45pm 
Year 1 – Start 8.15am Finish 2.45pm 
Year 2 – Start 8.30am Finish 3pm 
Year 3 – Start 8.15am Finish 2.45pm 
Year 4 – Start 8am Finish 2.30pm 
Year 5 – Start 8.30am Finish 3pm 
Year 6 – Start 8am Finish 2.30pm 

Children should report to their usual classroom tomorrow, and staff will be available to lead them to 
the correct place. When collecting please stand where you would normally wait to collect your child. 

Unfortunately, the school cannot provide any before or after school care. 

Children should wear warm and sensible non-uniform, as the rooms will be well ventilated, and the 
children will need to be warm. 

Dinners will be available to order as usual for the usual charge unless you are Free School Meals. 
Children may also bring sandwiches if they prefer. 

If your circumstances change, or your child is unwell or needs to isolate please let us know by phone or 
email each day.  

Kind regards,  

Anna Jones  
Headteacher 

 

Shamblehurst Primary School, Wildern Lane, Hedge End, 
Southampton, Hampshire SO30 4EJ 

Telephone: (01489) 782342 
 

Email: adminoffice@shamblehurst.co.uk 
Website: www.shamblehurst.co.uk 
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